
 
10 November 2021 

 

Dear Principal, 

The COVID-19 pandemic has caused significant disruption to many Year 12 students across the country 

in 2021. For some students, this has meant that their Year 12 results will not be available until January 

2022. SATAC and our participating institutions are aware of this and have been working together to 

ensure that students who fall in this category are not disadvantaged when it comes to undergraduate 

offers through SATAC. 

Our universities are planning the volume and timing of offers based on the availability of Year 12 results, 

and offers can and will still be made to interstate applicants whose results have been delayed. 

Applicants should note that regardless of when their Year 12 results are released, they are subject to the 

key dates and deadlines applicable for all undergraduate applications. These dates are available on the 

SATAC website. 

There has also been a minor change to the scheduled offer rounds in light of the delayed results release 

for some applicants. SATAC will now hold an offer round on Monday 24 January, and the offer round 

scheduled for Thursday 27 January will no longer be going ahead. All other scheduled offer rounds will 

continue as planned. 

This means that for applicants who will not receive their Year 12 results until after 10 January 2022, the 

24 January offer round will be the first one in which they can be considered on the basis of these results. 

Year 12 applicants whose ATARs will be released in December will still be able to considered in the 21 

December and 14 January offer rounds. 

SATAC’s Customer and Community Engagement team are, as always, available to answer any questions 

you or your students may have. 

Sincerely, 

 

Kim Murphy 

General Manager, Customer Engagement and Success 

https://www.satac.edu.au/undergraduate-key-dates
https://www.satac.edu.au/undergraduate-key-dates

